
ANNOUNCING A NEW PARTNERSHIP
San José State University (SJSU), is launching a
bold new initiative to increase access to college
and streamline the path to a degree for 
South County students in collaboration with
Morgan Hill Unified School District.

Guaranteed Admission to SJSU
Starting in 2026–27, all CSU eligible students will be
guaranteed admission to SJSU. (Students applying to
impacted majors may be admitted as Undeclared.)
Dual Enrollment Opportunities
Earn college credits in high school  — saving 
time and money. 
On-the-Ground Support
Workshops, college readiness events, 
and campus visits with SJSU staff.

Your Guaranteed Pathway 
to San José State University

WHAT THIS MEANS FOR STUDENTS

Morgan Hill
Thursday,
September 25

Meet SJSU representatives,
school district leaders, and
elected officials. Learn more
about the partnership at the
link below. 

Expanding college access for South County students

UPCOMING 
PARTNERSHIP OVERVIEW
EVENT


